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        July 11, 2012
PRESENT:
Pat Bracken, Chairman, Ellen Cabral, Bob Nugent. Absent were Chris Kowalski, and Bob Golden
Chairman Bracken opened the meeting.
Guests: Selectman Lindquist
MINUTES
No minutes were approved.  There was a request for clarification for the statement under New Business regarding “ Got Books”. Mrs. Harrington will be asked for clarification.
Old Business

Forum- There was only one person that attended besides the members (Ellen, Chris, Pat and Selectman Lindquist).  Mr. Nugent was on hand the following Tuesday in case people read the article that had the wrong date and no one showed up.  
Recycling for residents without curbside pick up- Selectman Lindquist stated that residents that do not have curbside pickup can bring their recycling to the Town Garage.

Recycling Articles- There are three newspaper articles regarding the Recyclebank challenge and how Hampstead is the community representing the State of NH.  There was an issue getting the flyer to all residents.  There are people with post office boxes that did not receive them and hopefully that is all corrected now.

Bestway- Mr. Bracken was still waiting for a response from Bestway.

There was a debate on the cost of the stickers versus the tipping fee.

Recycle Bins- The committee would like to know what is left for bins and what the minimum amount would be if more needed to be ordered.
New Business
Recycle Relay
Next Agenda- Update on bins
The meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm
NEXT MEETING
August 8, 2012 at 7:30 p.m
Respectfully Submitted, (from minutes of Chairman Bracken)
Tina Harrington,
Recording Secretary
